Commissioners to Attend Meeting of the Board of Triumph Gulf Coast on
Monday, April 29, 2019 at Shalimar, Florida

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that multiple members of
the Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County may be attending the duly noticed
meeting of the Board of Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. that will be held at 9:30 a.m. CST on Monday,
April 29th, 2019. The meeting will be held in the County Commission Meeting Room located at
the Okaloosa County Administration Building, 1250 Eglin Parkway N, Shalimar, FL 32579.
This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but
multiple members of the Commission may attend. The public is welcomed to attend.



